
Candy-Co    ted

Police Activities League
Egg Harbor Township & Atlantic County

Holiday with Heroes 

Trunk Treator

October 25, 2023 at the PAL Center Crossplex
Family Fun Trick or Treat & Coat Giveaway

2542 Ridge Avenue Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234

Contact Captain Hector Tavarez (Retired EHTPD)  
at (609) 645-8413 If Interested in Participating

Sponsored By

Sponsors  Needed!

We are in need of donations for the purchase of giveaway hoodies,
costumes & Halloween decorations!

Your Logo Could Be Here!



Dear Hero, 

Police Activities League 
Egg Harbor Township & Atlantic County 

2542 Ridge Avenue, Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234 

Office Phone: 609.645.8413 / EHTPAL.org 

Holiday's with Heroes 
Candy COATed Trunk or Treat 

On October 25, 2023, with the support of OceanFirst Foundation, the Police Activities League of Egg Harbor 
Township & Atlantic County will coordinate efforts with law enforcement agencies, first responders and military 
personnel throughout South Jersey to bring the Holiday with Heroes-Candy COATed Trunk or Treat event at 
the PAL Crossplex. Candy COATed Trunk or Treat is a one-day event where local heroes, community 
providers and volunteers will treat children in need, to a safe and fun Trunk or Treat with a special treat of a free 
winter jacket. 

Holiday with Heroes-Candy COATed Trunk or Treat is not just about a Halloween treat. It is about making 
our children feel loved and cared for while creating memories and a bond with local Heroes that will last a 
lifetime for some of the neediest children in our area. 

We are looking for Heroes that would like to host a table to be a Trunk stop with candy treats for participants. 
Please contact the PAL office at 609-645-8413 to get registered as a provider participant. We are also asking 
that you refer needy children that could benefit from the event and a warm winter jacket. Referrals are easy. 
Send your referrals to the PAL website and ask them to look for the Candy COATed Trunk or Treat link to 
register. Space is limited and youth participants must be registered 

We are also in need of funding for decorations, hoodies and costume giveaways. 100% of your donation is 
going to help children and families in your area have a Happier Halloween and warmer winter. 

If you would like to donate go to our webpage at EHTPAL.org and click on the Holiday with Heroes-Candy 
COATed Trunk or Treat donation link or contact Hector Tavarez at 609-645-8413 to discuss your 
participation. Checks can be made payable to EHT PAL and mailed to: EHTPAL 2542 Ridge Ave., Egg Harbor 
Twp. NJ 08234. Please Note: HWHTT in the memo section! We thank you in advance and hope you have a safe 
Halloween and warm winter. 

Now More Than Ever, Every Kid Needs a PAL 
Sincerely, 

Captain Hector Tavarez (Retired, EHT PD) 
Executive Director, EHT PAL and PAL of Atlantic County 
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